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ARCHBISHOP
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HIGH ScHOOL

Dear Archbishop O'Hara Parents,

On Monday, November 4th, I became aware of a suspicious photographic file on Brother
Richard Geimer’s computer. That day he was placed on administrative leave, he left the
property, and the police were notified. On November 5th, the police were on site; his computer
was reviewed and taken by authorities.

Based upon information we know ourselves and what was provided by the police, there is no
reason to believe the suspicious file involved O’Hara students. At this point, the investigation is
in the hands of civil authorities. With the investigation pending, 1 will not be able to disclose
further information regarding particulars of the allegation at this point.

At the same time, with the information we did know, Bishop Robert Finn, Supetintendent Dan
Peters and I determined that there was sufficient cause to permanently terminate Brother
Geimer’s employment at O’Hara and any association with the Diocese of Kansas City — 5t.
Joseph. That termination was effective November 5th.

The purpose of this email is to communicate openly with you and to encourage continued open
comimunication between us. ['m sorry to have to contact you via email, but I want you to know
about this matter as soon as possible.

This is a great sorrow to me as I know it is to you. As I receive more information from
investigating authorities, ] will pass it along to you. I know your first concern must be the safety
of your children at O’Hara. Be assured it is and will continue to be my first concern as well.
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Reporting Abuse

We strongly encourage any of you whoe may have information regarding inappropriate behavior by
Brother Geimer or any person to contact the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 if the
victim is currently a minor, and the police. Once you have notified civil authorities, please contact the
Independent Ombudsman lenifer Valenti at 816.812.2500 or JeniferValenti@att.net. You may visit the
diocesan web page on reporting abuse for further information on reporting suspected abuse.
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